Metropolitan Healthcare Security Director’s Association
P.O. Box 90368 Staten Island, NY 10309-0368

MHSDA Wants to Hear From You

2015 has been a very good year for our organization - with your help we have developed a solid foundation on
which to build a mutually beneficial organization that promotes collaborative efforts towards robust healthcare
security and safety programs

Your MHSDA Board members are focused on continuous improvement. We ask you for your input on how best we
can serve you going forward. Please use this short survey form to tell us what you would like us to bring to you in
2016 at our meetings. There is no better way for us all to bond than to include your suggestions for presentations,
programs and events that bring value to membership.

Please help us by listing topics, formats, events or any other great ideas you have. Feel free to provide any insights
you have that can help us improve member services. We welcome ideas on how we can get more of our fellow
security professionals to join us.

In addition to this copy you are receiving via e-mail, we will also have this survey available at all the 2015 events
and on our website (www.MHSDA.org). Your feedback is important to us and more importantly, to the
organization. Thank you for taking the time.

Meeting Topics Meeting Formats Other Types of Events Volunteering Other Ideas

Additional Comments:

Member Name (Optional) Contact E-mail Contact Phone




